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 Dear Families,

As we approach the final weeks of the school year, I want to take a moment to thank you for
your continued partnership and support. This is always an exciting time filled with
celebrations, milestones, and a strong sense of accomplishment. Let’s keep encouraging our
students to finish the year with focus, positivity, and WestWood Pride!

I also want to share an important staffing update. Our beloved Lead Administrative Assistant,
Christine Blake, will be leaving WestWood at the end of this school year.  While we are sad to
see her go, we are incredibly grateful for her years of service and wish her the very best in her
next chapter.
We have officially opened the position and are seeking a dedicated, detail-oriented, and
welcoming individual to join our team. If you or someone you know would be a great fit, please
check out the job posting on our district website or reach out to me for more information.

Thank you again for being part of our amazing school community. 

Sincerely,
Mrs. Manders

Information
Early Release and No School Days:
May 26 is a no school day.
May 7 is an early release day. Students will be released 2 hours early.

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/n2DlES9t_BoWjqHP8mIexA~~/AAAAARA~/VFlaqARg-8oP1hBF8P2t1_UX1bxnF-LKG6zHBJbye7pNAC_OU2I9NDsWFolbKhfaY6cthuAVAtPa-vUSGFZsWD1kNnASdQDs0tMdouOJrKgKTpR-J291BS6VrtNaJcl-
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/n2DlES9t_BoWjqHP8mIexA~~/AAAAARA~/VFlaqARg-8oP1hBF8P2t1_UX1bxnF-LKG6zHBJbye7pNAC_OU2I9NDsWFolbKhfaY6cthuAVAtPa-vUSGFZsWD1kNnASdQDs0tMdouOJrKgKTpR-J291BS6VrtNaJcl-
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/CTgpURWWOwQ52hG6nkBjsA~~/AAAAARA~/s8A9nIsxaPY41a-laWxtttQ5PrqC7pHX3T-ARIUJ6A82FbeuDnrEy4n8VONNLMRBPHXpRfrfytEguOcQXzhU8b6T5_AMqsZ7bQZr0yUjBL4LrnUc9pGErfvg5ApRQ_hhDMUIkVwSu0hpZvq9LaA3eRoP1XluwmVuZEpY6AElrbJ5Y2GwN5pQ6G8XqpsUuvx7RcMujMWVu9wYl9OBH9YqAidvmWXSKuGfO2rWOoqhjyA~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/owB2mgo90goADphyWb-SIA~~/AAAAARA~/j70082o9QjBS0sJNyxh2Kin5VxYQ9f920ljaev6FOj67QDUP4wiqJy9z0cKeCMs2TLK4aKHr-7byZcI0_5RLOSocSmNIUQtuu1vw6qa_egKE3pT_ARTz5h1ez4ZO80kjJGjvxno1qImwQ8rzsw-6tA~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/YkKrRCO1jsAMff-JpSl8ZQ~~/AAAAARA~/vzDfezShpdg8oJKCN7ht5x3_qB7SdUkA2jQl2VJgPOCuMqyMb6_rGwQ_Xk4LeWDHRXixuM-GKVquXqiAUimLLMPThTwM6Mj8HbuZFINR3ccfhYCo78r22jJeimwCEK6Al_hQK37Qj5ra97OSER-_0w~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/9p0t3LUDXxyH1fbt7ce9Fg~~/AAAAARA~/s8A9nIsxaPY41a-laWxttjwhdzH8GUvIkepLkbjPNYUflafM_o4u4oUuiNW8f_g2KwLCsV1Ahv6lemnrqE5NuFI37RZCjI2TWY9Ae7Nhz3tAFdecCyi5MZMGWRGozMCEeANUBzxXdUAdprmCsv4hjYnIOh5mcKKQgaT7VEXgmJ9NJUimuQ-hcDK4OtRlRlK2G_LXVdFsJT0XkQpCYpntxLtcwCh-Dj5QQ_YnaQ4CD50~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/yVi5RWisgoCMkz3Dqgjsdw~~/AAAAARA~/3ogQZlG6HHe5QHZBwfrOR4PJiSrnGaUD3FkaIQ1pVKkQTWJ_pT05bF3Kjxzrz_XVTECXAvQS1OW3Qb8i3CsBknstm2PdRKlcMS4R567dQqAgXjd6JqiEDJROHbIAX83l0pbXmMPRQVGP8GXFpijQeA~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Y9VYTX8GD_RzbyqfI2ogag~~/AAAAARA~/sishjgNgEDA6PQ68x-OeyNy9be835Ye-MCKJBzcgQqebexVwpTQPkBzc6yFGQmhid4Wumz2tgdfHqQzgZH7J7_TEvOZpkSvNsvMjNxFXdjFUDYKyjetMcCXajLsXXlO-UJoNKL1E7NMTJoNhHJE_5pEy8dJqFu7KXn4f1AU820g~


Be sure to click the "District Calendar" link above to view all of the early release and no school days for the school year. 

Family Fun Night - May 15, 5-7pm

Incoming Kindergarten Open House – May 13, 2025

You're invited to attend a Kindergarten Open House at your child’s school on Tuesday, May 13! This is a great opportunity for incoming
kindergarten students to ride a school bus, tour their new school, and begin getting excited for the year ahead.

Open House Schedule:
Five Hawks & Redtail Ridge: 3:30–4:30 p.m.
Glendale, Hamilton Ridge, Jeffers Pond, La ola del lago at Grainwood & WestWood: 4:30–5:30 p.m.

Kindergarten Enrollment
If you haven’t enrolled your child yet for kindergarten, now’s the time!
 Enroll online here

If your child will not be attending kindergarten for the 2025–26 school year, please let us know by contacting Rikki Lambert
at rlambert@plsas.org.

Be sure to check out our Preparing for Kindergarten flyer—it’s full of ideas to help prepare your child for kindergarten.

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Y3N46PyfoaBKgVpPuP9b4g~~/AAAAARA~/fLTob5bhP5ICcSf5I4-wH931iIE7BOLWOoQMX91kLgsryGATWhD9BGePur-RSPBDYZDLHuknVgvo-wS-KEOcVDSpdMmAEphJfFyd4RXbDGvHs4ObvsY6PVEO-t8QTzzqXqweeLvlniV_shFLOKb3rg~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Y3N46PyfoaBKgVpPuP9b4g~~/AAAAARA~/fLTob5bhP5ICcSf5I4-wH931iIE7BOLWOoQMX91kLgsryGATWhD9BGePur-RSPBDYZDLHuknVgvo-wS-KEOcVDSpdMmAEphJfFyd4RXbDGvHs4ObvsY6PVEO-t8QTzzqXqweeLvlniV_shFLOKb3rg~~
mailto:rlambert@plsas.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/c-BkJ2mShtFHxu3Mne-iBg~~/AAAAARA~/1YBEZv-nx7FojLHpDrDP67SNcT_FjoqK0n_IXi0fXdwDE30iLIl5NIPpTCXYPwdw7Hu7PfvTsoAKujIdPe17HEKOcs_Vk9w83GnEbYqGUupbiwbAOJE5-SyCXyDzkTyB5DeSs9pey_sqoJJTOQIXKLHwjuTQGNoqeTJMJewa1pwuOyebDCmLXOxjnycSwfrr3R1MGxpK0ohcy4bSHOjIcjnzq6bNorP6sxEoGmtapIM~


Coming Up…
Great Start to Kindergarten
July 28 – August 8, 2025
During this time, your child will meet with our teachers and other students. The session will take about 30 minutes and will help us place
your child in the classroom that best supports their learning needs. Specific dates and information will come from your child's school.

May: The Month of Super Endings

As we near the conclusion of the academic year, it is important that our students remain engaged and focused. The final weeks of school
offer a meaningful opportunity to reinforce essential skills, reflect on personal growth, and bring closure to the year’s learning experiences.
Finishing the year with intention and effort not only supports academic progress but also contributes to students’ holistic development—
nurturing their confidence, resilience, and sense of responsibility. We appreciate your continued partnership in encouraging students to
end the school year with purpose, pride, and a strong foundation for future success.

Address or Family Changes
If you are moving or have any family status changes, please keep the WestWood Office informed. You may call and leave a message on
our main number 952-226-0400, or email: lmanders@plsas.org This information will help as we create our class lists for next year and
ensure that we have current mailing information.

mailto:lmanders@plsas.org


Come sub at WestWood - Work for Teachers on Call!

We are partnering with Teachers On Call, a Kelly Education Company to help staff substitute positions in
our district. This is a fantastic chance for parents to engage with our schools, support our students, and
contribute to their education in a meaningful way.

Why Become a Substitute Teacher?
Flexible scheduling
Opportunity to make a positive impact
Gain valuable experience in the education field
Be a part of our amazing team

If you or someone you know is interested in becoming a substitute teacher, please reach out Maranda
Brown maranda.brown2@teachersoncall.com or you apply directly on their website
https://www.teachersoncall.com/talent/apply-now/.

We encourage you to consider this rewarding opportunity to help shape the future of our students!
Thank you for your continued support of our schools.

WestWood PTC
Parents, Teachers, and Children Organization
https://linktr.ee/westwoodptc

Restaurant Fundraisers:

May 7, 5-8: Davanni's

mailto:maranda.brown2@teachersoncall.com
mailto:maranda.brown2@teachersoncall.com
https://www.teachersoncall.com/talent/apply-now/
https://www.teachersoncall.com/talent/apply-now/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/dFJ3GBJHrhsZK2JAUda-kw~~/AAAAARA~/nTq5tzlJH09tmsFQG1U10Dv-jdmtiNVeI1kjLwQFvxKHJ24l-8-tb-JkjZvOThV4RhtPseYcCxGuvPNxhayXjgrs84wEsxN2ExJ8XrSP_0Yp7kjeoiysOlXAxKK1sMu-
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/YG3aNsiTelwr2rW1sj3aBw~~/AAAAARA~/fLTob5bhP5ICcSf5I4-wH99XbnNLlHdaVhBPBEy00cIopgDU-Gz4p6tZqrKw0xloQ8Wm-aLgpNcOyUSx2Hb5F7yKnUcShaFjsO8IrioeCC6DkbAJw6KqRaAloBENJoutQpqVAtV_wwcn37mtjvgWAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/YG3aNsiTelwr2rW1sj3aBw~~/AAAAARA~/fLTob5bhP5ICcSf5I4-wH99XbnNLlHdaVhBPBEy00cIopgDU-Gz4p6tZqrKw0xloQ8Wm-aLgpNcOyUSx2Hb5F7yKnUcShaFjsO8IrioeCC6DkbAJw6KqRaAloBENJoutQpqVAtV_wwcn37mtjvgWAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/H9zBE-ucDIwi7oKwSvUXbg~~/AAAAARA~/HWJ6VHWuxPpW_YoURZEz2w6T59t6aZkQ_jPp8rpHP2VAvtIzsr-nCVvpfxhRG1y9wiIDn0YptxYPNwsGjDi-cbVdmYxQuwXMQAbJHdAWB1cFBMCLr48qPfFmVH5RA78GTILti-vgdBGh9GCPtULOIQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/H9zBE-ucDIwi7oKwSvUXbg~~/AAAAARA~/HWJ6VHWuxPpW_YoURZEz2w6T59t6aZkQ_jPp8rpHP2VAvtIzsr-nCVvpfxhRG1y9wiIDn0YptxYPNwsGjDi-cbVdmYxQuwXMQAbJHdAWB1cFBMCLr48qPfFmVH5RA78GTILti-vgdBGh9GCPtULOIQ~~



